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Upcoming Fundraiser 

Motorcycle Ride   

   The Barker!  

  Greetings  from the shelter!         By: Christin Klimek, LAHS Director 
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Dog  

Obedience  
 

 

Alexandria Community  

Education is offering 

Basic Dog Obedience 
Training Classes 

  

To Register: 

 

Go to Alexandria  

Community Education  

Website or call for 

more information: 

 

320-762-3310   Ex. 4272 

Here at the shelter, we have certainly seen a significant increase in the number of cats 
and kittens entering the shelter. The past 1 İ years, we saw a decrease in the number of 
lost pets as many pet owners were home more and were able to keep an eye on their 
pets. In addition, pet owners found they had more time to spend with their pets and re-
ally enjoyed their company, so surrender requests were down as well. As most  
everyone has returned to work and resumed activities, more lost and unwanted animals 
are again in need of assistance. 
 
We were able to address necessary shelter repairs and other updates, such as painting, 
when our animal population was lower. It also gave us the opportunity to seek new 
ways to provide a more comfortable environment for the animals in our care. One such 
opportunity that we discovered as a special grant from the Shelter Medicine Program 
Team at the University of Wisconsin-Madison School of Veterinary Medicine to apply 
for portals for our cat kennels. To apply, we had to share why the cat portals would 
benefit our shelter and provide pictures of our current kennels to demonstrate the need. 
We were thrilled when the notification came in that we would be receiving 24 portals, 
(valued at over $2,800), which would provide enough for every kennel. It took some 
time and ingenuity to get all of the portals fitted for each of our different kennel  
systems, but it was certainly worth it in the end!  

 
You may be asking why these kennel portals are so important to our shelter. These  
portals are installed between cages to allow cats the freedom to move between two 
spaces and have a separate areas to eat/sleep and to utilize the litter box. This also helps 
to mitigate some of the stress of the shelter environment. The other benefits to the dou-
ble compartment housing, is that stressed cats can be handled less frequently until they 
are more comfortable as they can be coaxed from one side of the kennel while staff is 
cleaning the other side. Although, all of our cats and kittens get out of their kennels at 
least twice a day this provides even more exercise time.  The large cats have enough 
space to completely stretch out and kittens love the extra space to play and especially 
enjoy zooming in and out of the portals.  
Interestingly enough, studies have also shown that cats housed in double kennels are 
adopted more quickly.  The portals are able to be  
temporarily closed when an urgent need for  
additional space for incoming cats/kittens is 
needed. 
 
All of us at LAHS have already seen the 
benefit these portals offer. We are so thankful to 
have received this grant to provide this much 
needed upgrade for our cats and kittens! 
  
ñSilasò is pictured here demonstrating how 
comfortable and versatile the portals are!  
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Fundraising é. 

¶ Postaɮʍ Stˉ˙pʟ (ʈᴇʑ postcˉrʋ & 
 1sʠ ʫlasʟ) 
¶ Kʒᴝˏʘ Fɷoʋ -  Dˠʦ (Pˤˠ˔nʆ) 
¶ Bɳeaʫʑ 
¶ Pˉɺˏʞ T˛ʂʮlʟ 
¶ C˛˞ʦ Pˉɺˏʞ 
¶ Posʠ Iʠ Nᴉeʟ 
¶ H3 Lˉˤnˍˠʦ Deɾˏrɮˏnʠ 
¶ Lysʺʕ- Fɼeˀʑ Sɨˏnʠ Flo˛ʞ Cɳeˉɶˏʞ 
¶ Bɼeʨʔ- A- Wˉʦ Caʠ Cʺʶlˉrʟ  
 

 

Thanks to the generosity of our  

members and volunteers, our  

second annual Baked and  

Handcrafted Goods sale at the 

Alexandriaõs Farmers Market,  

held on June 4th, was very  

successful with over $500 raised!  

 

A huge THANK YOU to  

everyone who brought donations 
of baked goods, jams/jellies, crafts, 

cat toys, artwork, plants and 

more! 

Special THANKS to BeMobile for the donation drive that 

they held for the LAHS shelter the week of  April 11th 
thru the 13th! Their donation drive brought in lots of 

cleaning supplies, garbage bags, cat/dog food and toys. 
We also wish to extend a thank you to the individuals 

who donated these great items!  
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AAbout LAHSé 
 

Mission  

 
To promote responsible care  

and training for household  

pets through education and  

public awareness and, when  

appropriate, to provide a safe  

and sheltering haven for lost  
and abandoned animals  

pending placement in suitable  

permanent homes.  

 

Location/Contact  

 
3811 Nevada Street SW  

Alexandria, MN  56308  
320-759-2260 

lahs@gctel.net  

www.lakesareahumanesociety.org  
 

Shelter Hours  

 

Monday, Wednesday  

Thursday & Friday  

12:00 pm to 5:00 pm  

Saturday  
11:00 am to 3:00 pm  

Closed Tuesday/Sunday  
 

Board of Directors  

 

Misty Tracy, President  
Brian Kakach, Vice President  

Bob Bordeaux, Treasurer  

Dawn Thorstad, Secretary  

Michelle Kelly  
 

 

Shelter Staff  

 

Christin Klimek  

Joan Becker  

Raelin Bothun  

Madison Walvatne  
Ann Bertram  

Melena Scott  

Halle Bak  

Megan Hinman  

Maya Krusemark  

 

Kids Making a Difference!  

Join us on Facebook 

and we will keep you 

updated on pets that 
are available for 

adoption, upcoming 

events and other  

opportunities!  

 

We wish to give Aasta R. a HUGE thank you for presenting the 
LAHS staff with a wonderful donation of $150!  For her birthday, 

she asked her guests to bring donations in lieu of receiving  

birthday presents.  Aastaõs passion to make a difference for the  

animals being cared for by LAHS is incredible! 
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Letters From Homeé 

ò Dilbertó  Adopted by Raelin B. 

     

òBella ó  Adopted by the 

Thomas Family  

ò Leo ò Adopted by Ann C.Z.  

     


